
 

 

Tuesday 1 October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Years 7-13 Movie Night, Friday 4 October - Harding Hall  

The school's ACS (African Caribbean Society) is holding a movie night for students in years 7-13 in 
the school's Harding Hall on Friday 4 October at 16:30 - 18:45 /19:00. The purpose of this event is 
in line with our Black History Month celebrations. Students will need to arrive at the Harding Hall 
for 16:30 for a prompt start, please make arrangements to collect your daughter from Turnfurlong 
at 19:00, if collecting. Two members of staff will supervise the group. 

Consent and Medical Details 

Please complete this Google Form  to give permission for your child to attend, and also to confirm 

arrangements. Please note that the student medical information and your contact details that we 

hold on record will be used for the event, so if anything has changed since you last updated us, 

please email the changes to your daughter’s Pastoral Support Assistant. 

As with all school events we want students and staff to have an enjoyable experience. If either 
you or the school have any concerns about your daughter’s ability to participate then it is vital 
that we discuss at an early stage how the school can appropriately support her and ensure the 
event is suitable for her. 

Information regarding trips and visits including the code of conduct, insurance arrangements and 
voluntary contributions can be found on the school website in the ‘What’s On’ section. 

If you have any questions regarding the event, please do contact me at the school, either directly 
or through your daughter. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs C Gaunt 

Inclusion & Diversity Lead 

History & Politics Teacher  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1TVh_cAYcDB7tg1czFdGDArJgzOiWGDpUpXlInMvxEsU/edit

